
On September 23, Mr. Tian Jie, - the Secretary of the Municipal Committee of Hanzhong City and
60 other government officials visited Yangxian Pproject.

Mr. Li Wenyu, General Manager of West China Cement's Hanzhong region and other senior
management gave the visitors a warm welcome. The Company presented an introduction to the
latest progress and facility installation update and showed the officials preheater, raw material base,
clinker base and cement base, and a detailed introduction to the the production flow. Secctretary
Tian said that he saw the Yangxian Project's achievement every time he visited and this was his
third visit. He said he hoped that the Project would lay a solid foundation for West China Cement
to capture future market opportunities.


